Striping and Stenciling Request
June 3, 2015
PMAC is suggesting the following path markings and stencilings for the Southwest Corridor Park.  This request is based on analysis by the PMAC ad hoc committee as well as input from our survey.  The accompanying map highlights our thoughts about how to mark different sections of the path.  We look forward to conversation with DCR about more specific details about each of these ideas and about treatment for specific locations and sections of the path.
- 

1. Center Stripe:  A center stripe with green dashed line along the bicycle path from Mass. Ave. to Forest Hills.  The center stripe will indicate to all users that this is a travel path, and encourage users to bike or walk on the right, and/or step to the right to yield to let others pass.  The use of green paint (or, if green is not possible, white paint) and the use of a dashed line indicates that this is a greenway and suggests that it should not be viewed as a high-speed highway.  [We want to explore options for a bright green (such as “Celtic” green) paint that would be visible at dusk.]
2. Bike Stencils:  In sections of the park where there are two equivalent paths for bicycles and pedestrians, we request that a bicycle stencil (possibly with arrows as well) be painted at regular, frequent intervals along the path.  We have highlighted these areas on the accompanying map.  We are also including a photo taken along the Charles River bike path. 
3. Non-Stenciled/Shared Areas:  In sections of the park where the pedestrian-designated is the sidewalk by the road, we would continue the center line, but OMIT the bicycle stencil.   [The expectation is that pedestrians are more likely to use the path inside the path, and that there should be an expectation around of sharing the path in these areas.]

4. Mixing Areas:  In selected sections where there is cross-traffic and mixing of pedestrians and bicycles, such as near Ruggles station where MBTA commuters & shuttle bus riders cross the path, we suggest that the path be marked with dashed lines along the side of the path as well as the center dashed line.   These markings will help with way-finding as well as alerting people to the mixed use of the sidewalk/path.  We have circled these areas on the accompanying map.  [We can discuss special cases, since some areas may have brick, asphalt or concrete, and may belong to different jurisdictions.]  [NOTE: We’ve also talked about solid color for mixing areas as another option.]
5. Playground Ahead:  The words “PLAYGROUND AHEAD” and “SLOW” be stenciled on the path as the path approaches the Lorber Family Playground at Jackson Square.  [This area can also receive the dashed side lines.]

6. Other/Carter Playground:  We would like to discuss markings (and potentially bollards) to help with way-finding along the Carter Playground, which is city-maintained.  [We have a question about whether bicyclists should be directed along the street at Northampton and Columbus or on the other side of the tennis courts, past the playground, and subsequently, which path they take from Northampton St. to Mass. Ave.]
